
Please Join

 

The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT)  

at the 

I-290 OVER DELAWARE AVENUE AND MILITARY ROAD 

BRIDGE REPLACMENT PROJECT 

Community Open House 

Tuesday, April 14, 2015 

4:00 to 8:00 PM 

Room 113, Sheridan Parkside Community Center 

169 Sheridan-Parkside Dr. Tonawanda, NY 14150. 

 

Project Staff will be on hand to answer questions from the public and provide information about the 

construction phase of the project, including the schedule and duration of anticipated ramp and roadway 

closures.  

If you need a sign language interpreter or have special needs, please contact Mr. Scott McKay, NYSDOT, at 

716-847-3191 before April 10, 2015. 


